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Board Meeting Highlights 

June 25, 2020 

• The Head of School Mr Hurworth provided the Board with an update with regards to the 
plans for 2020-21 school year to include improvements to online learning.   

• The Board were provided with an update on the construction project, which continues 
to be on course for completion for the start of the 2020-21  school year. 
 


